

Kevin R. McCahill, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools Rudolph Villanyi Director of Facilities 845.627.9852 Fax: 845.624.0412

Dear Parent, Guardian, and School Staff,

In accordance with New York Education Law Section 409-H, effective July I, 2001, requiring all public and nonpublic elementary and secondary schools to provide written notification to all persons in parental relation, faculty, and staff regarding the potential use of pesticides periodically throughout the school year, we herewith submit our report.

The Nanuet School District, as a part of its ongoing safety program, is providing you with important information concerning the use of pesticides in all of our district facilities. The district uses, as its primary control method for dealing with pests, a technique known as Integrated Pest Management or IPM. This method of pest control involves using strategies other than pesticides to control pests. However, as with any pest management system, the use of pesticides may be required in some situations. Pesticides may be used periodically throughout the school year both inside the district buildings and on the surrounding grounds. These applications, when required, will be made by certified individuals in accordance with label directions. Individuals that wish to be notified forty-eight hours in advance of a pesticide application and have not already sent in a form may do so by calling the district representative. Before any scheduled application, the district representative (the Buildings and Grounds Department at 845-627-9852), shall provide notification to all parties on the list. This notification will supply information regarding the application, its location, the date of the application, the material being applied, and how to obtain more information about the product.

The Nanuet School District endeavors to provide a safe environment for all of our students, staff and visitors and your time and attention in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely

. Rudolph Villanvi



Department 101 Church Street Nanuet, NY 10954

Kevin R. McCahill, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools Rudolph Villanyi Director of Facilities 845.627.9852 Fax: 845.624.0412

Request to be placed on 48-hour Pesticide Notification List

Request to be placed on 48-hour Pesticide Notification List In accordance with the provisions of Section 409-H of the Education Law of the State of New York, I wish to receive 48 hour written notification of pesticide applications in the Nanuet School District relevant facilities as defined in the law.

Print:
Name
Mailing Address
Phone Phone
Number
District School
Concerned
I wish to receive notification via E-mail (circle one) YES NO E-mail
E-Mail
Address
Signature
Date
Please return this form to the District representative at Nanuet Public Schools Buildings & Grounds